
 

 

 
Sub: Invitation to Superannuated 

Employees 
(January,2014 – December, 2017) 

 

NOTICE 

Superannuated employees (of the 
University of Calcutta) who retired from 
January, 2014 to December, 2017 are 
hereby invited to attend Employees 
Felicitation Programme (to report at 12 
Noon sharp) to be held on December 
18th 2019 at the Asutosh Hall from 2P.M. 
onwards. 
All are cordially invited. 

 
Estate & Trust Office, 

University of Calcutta. 


